
 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
You should not enter the courthouse if you: 

1. Have been in any of the following countries within the last 14 days or reside with or have 

had close contact with anyone who has been in the following countries within the last 14 

days: China, South Korea, Japan, Italy, Iran; or 

2.  Have been directed to quarantine or isolate or self-monitor at home for the coronavirus 

by any doctor, hospital or health agency, or 

3. Have been diagnosed with, or have had close contact with anyone diagnosed with, 

COVID-19; or  

4. You are currently experiencing or have experienced any of the following symptoms in 

the last 14 days (a) fever of 100 degrees or greater (b) difficulty breathing or (c)persistent 

cough. If answered in the affirmative to any of the above reference questions you will be 

directed not to enter the courthouse and to call the presiding judge’s office with 

instructions on how to conduct your business without coming into the courthouse.  


